

The Hendreds Primary School Ford Lane East Hendred Wantage Oxfordshire OX12 8JX

tel: (01235) 833379

e-mail: office.3250@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk Website: www.hendreds.oxon.sch.uk

Headteacher: James Veness

JV/MC 4227

28 June 2021

Newsletter 37

Dear Parents and Carers

Summer Term Plans On Friday we received guidance from ODST with regards to adults attending events at school this term – see attached. As a result, we have had to make some alterations to our plans. We are trying to make the very best of the situation, working under the current restrictions. The following information is subject to change in the event of updated guidance and/or any cases of Covid-19 in the school community. As it stands, this is how we are planning to run the following events:

Sports Day – Thursday 8 July (reserve day Friday 9 July)

One adult per child can attend at the allotted time for their class:

- 9.00 Class 1
- 9.40 Class 2
- 10.20 Class 3
- 11.00 Class 4
- 11.40 Class 5

If you attending for more than one child (e.g. a child in Class 1 and a child in Class 3), you will need to leave the site and return at the next time.

Key Stage 2 Production – The Jungle Book

- Tuesday 13 July one adult per child in Class 3
- Wednesday 14 July one adult per child in Class 4
- Thursday 15 July one adult per child in Class 5

All children in Key Stage 2 (Classes 3, 4 and 5) will perform **every night** of the performance. The children will return to school at 5.45pm, for a 6.00pm start.

We are unable to schedule a reserve night so in the event that a performance has to be cancelled due to bad weather, a recording will be made available to parents.

Leavers' Service

We will say goodbye to our Year 6 leavers on the final day of term shortly after the rest of the school has left for their summer holiday. More details to follow in due course.

Mr. J. Veness